
 

 

To: Parents/ Carers Years 7-11 
 
Our ref: 87362647 
 
15 November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Children In Need 
 
As a school we always look to support the great causes of Children In Need, which this year is on 
Friday 18 November 2022.  Equally though, we want to minimise financial and logistical impact for 
our students and families during a busy and financially challenging period. 
  
We are asking that all students attend on Friday 18 November in normal school uniform adhering 
to all normal uniform rules and expectations but that if students wish they can support the work of 
‘Pudsey the bear’ by wearing something yellow and/or spotty which should be of a non-permanent 
nature.  Examples include yellow hair bands, a pair of spotty socks or a yellow t-shirt underneath a 
shirt. 
  
We would still encourage you to donate, via parent pay, if you can support the cause.  We hope 
that this approach to supporting an important cause and also our students and families is 
something that will support you all parties. 
  
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
  
James Coulbeck 
House Leader 
 

 


